
GOVERNMENT OF PUDUCHERRY

PORT DEPARTMENT

Puducherry, the 27th April 2018

CORRIGENDUM

Sub: Port – Estt. – Filling up of the post of ‘Director of Ports’ on short term
contract basis - Applications - called for – reg.

Ref: This office notice No. 175/Port/Estt./A2/2017-18 dated 27.03.2018

Date of submission of filled in application form in the prescribed proforma (in duplicate)
addressed to the Secretary to Govt. (Ports) is extended upto 15.05.2018.

All other conditions remain the same.

UNDER SECRETARY TO GOVT. (PORTS)


